Wednesday WRAP-UP Rotary



Miss a meeting? Make up at www.RotaryEClubOne.org

Wednesday, Sept. 10, 2025 Next week: Round Table

President Kerry opened today's meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance, followed by an invocation and recitation of the Four-Way Pledge in unison.

Ethan Fogg was then sworn in as our new Vice President.

Announcements:

- Next week's meeting will be LUNCH, not dinner as previously announced. Agenda: Round Table
- NO dinner meeting in September
- Garey Adamson reminded us to suggest presenters on any topic. Please contact Garey
- A get-well card was signed for Ford as he recovers from shoulder replacement surgery.
- Jim Dickson reminded us to check in on any Rotarian who might be in need of help. good wishes, or any other situation where our greeting will be welcomed.
- Friday, October 24: Club 86, Camp Onseyawa Annual Dinner
- Service opportunity: Reading to children in Geneva Schools (Bob McFadden, contact person)
- Service opportunity (continuing): Toddler Time at the Boys and Girls Club, 3rd Saturday of the month is designated for Geneva Rotary Club volunteers, 8:30-12:30, three shifts (Stephanie Hesler)
- September Social: Mini Golf at Sampson State Park, 4pm Saturday, September 20th \$12pp, sign up necessary
- October Social: Big Alice Brewing: October 10th, 5pm

Happy/Sad Dollars:

- Neil Sjoblom: enjoyed the sunset party at Garey's last night, following the Zentangle Class
- John Watson: Dave Cook's car trouble saved his voice from using the "NO MIC" clause today
- Jim Dickson: University of Michigan win, Bills win, and a stain stick need for his shirt today as the meatballs "lost"
- Ted Baker: sad \$ for the Bills, happy for the start of HWS football
- Gerry Forcier: happy to play in the Rotary district golf tourney in Naples
- Jim Devaney: Giants lost, Notre dame didn't play, Michigan lost, Yankees lost

- Peter Einset will travel to Bulgaria and Romania October 1-19
- Ethan Fogg: Happy for service to our club. 20 years ago, his Dad introduced him to Rotary and he has since been a member of Seneca Falls, Clifton Springs, and Canandaigua clubs (Congratulations, Ethan!)

50/50: Phil Beckley won \$23

Heart of Rotary: Gerry Forcier drew the 4 of spades, missing out on half of the \$208" kitty"

Program:

Garey introduced new Geneva Rotarian **Troy Quigley** who explained how his job as a car broker works. In an attempt to reduce and even eliminate the stressful "job" of buying or leasing a car, a broker handles the complete negotiation service for his client, saving time stress and even money. Troy also handles deals for snowmobiles and has a real estate license with experience in handling buying and selling houses. Contact Troy directly at 315-945-4053

Ed.Note: Since we did not include Troy's bio from his induction last week I am including it now. Troy was born and raised in Geneva and graduated from DHS in 1991. He attended Keuka College from 1991-1995 and received a Bachelor of Science in Business Administration Management. Troy worked at Randall Farnsworth Auto group for about 18 years before changing careers going into the real estate business. He is currently a realtor with Howard Hanna Real Estate in Canandaigua. Troy was married to Amy for almost 30 years before she passed away from cancer in June of 2024. (Our condolences, Troy) They had four children. Troy is a member of Our Lady of Peace Parish and was a major fundraiser at St. Francis/St. Stephen School for 25 years.

Respectfully submitted, Carol Chester

Future Programs

9/17 – Round Table

Community Service

- Reading to children in Geneva Schools (Bob McFadden, contact person)
- Toddler Time at the Boys and Girls Club, 3rd Saturday of the month is designated for Geneva Rotary Club volunteers, 8:30-12:30, three shifts (Stephanie Hesler)

Four way test: "Of the things we think, say or do:"

Is it The Truth?
 Is it Fair to All Concerned?
 Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships?
 Will it be beneficial for All Concerned?

Kerry Lippincott
President

Garey AdamsonPresident-Elect

Ethan Fogg Vice President

Ford Weiskittel
Secretary

Bob McFadden
Treasurer